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Demise Newberry Range Science Department Colorado State University Ft. Collins, CO 80525 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a Water Rights Specialist, for the Water Resources Division, I 
frequently encounter questions concerning water resource legislation 
and its influence of National Park Service management decisions. 

Aside from my full time job, I am currently completing my Master's 
degree requirements at Colorado State University. I have chosen to 
produce a booklet that will provide a primer on water rights and law 
policy, pertinent to the National Park Service. 

It is my goal to provide the reader with an easily understood 
reference source of the major water laws that will influence National Park 
Service management in the years ahead. 

The enclosed questionnaire will be used to incorporate your ideas 
and suggestions, along with those of other park staff throughout National 
Park Service Units. I appreciate you taking the time to complete and 
return the questionnaire to me no later than December 7 7. 1993. 

I look forward to hearing from you, as I plan to finish during the 
summer of 1994. You, as an individual who provided me thoughts and 
ideas, can anticipate receiving a copy of a reference booklet on water 
rights/law and the National Park Service. 

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call me at (303) 225-3525 
or at home (303) 484-6727. 

Thanks Again, 

Denise Newberry 


